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Town Meeting 
Tuesday, April 25th, 2016 

7:00 P.M. At Winchester Community Center on 251st 

Agenda: 

• Old Business 

• Financial Report 

• New Business 

Dumpster Day 

We will be having a Dumpster Day on Saturday, May 6th. The use of the 

dumpster is a first-come-first-serve basis. When the dumpster is full to 

the line, no other items can be placed in or around the dumpster. Please 

respect all the rules listed, so all Winchester residents can continue to 

have the opportunity to take part in Dumpster Days. 

• No Paint 

• No Car Batteries 

• No hazardous Chemicals 

• No Concrete 

• No Tires 

• No Debris Above the Top of the Dumpster 

• No Animal Carcasses 

266th Road Cleanup 

Last year, D’Anne Means and her family hosted the Road Cleanup on 

266th. Although they were the only participants, their hard work was a 

success and GREATLY appreciated! We hope this year, there will be 

more volunteers out there helping clean up the area. It will be held on 

Saturday, May 6th, at 9AM. Be sure to bring some gloves and your 

sunscreen!   

Elections  

All three previous trustees were re-elected for another four-year term.  
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